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My husband,our children and I have operated an Adult Care Home for 20 years.i was 

a caregiver for 4 years in the beginning.We’ve worked hard to provide the best 

possible care for the elderly here in NE Portland. Our small business cannot afford to 

follow the new rules proposed in the bill.This is a small family home witch at times 

has only 2-3 residents.I have the same caregiver since 2007 and she is happy .We 

are very regulated by DHS,get the training that is required every year.I have a 

resident now and family put a application at the county in December and she is not 

approved yet. Since February I get paid 733$ per month,and is a very needy resident 

day and night.This bill will destroy the small businesses like mine and remove more 

options from the elderly for high quality care.Please say NO to this bill. 

Thank you! 


